Minutes & action items from Nov. 03 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Cable mockup: 175 mock up still need ~ 2 days work to get ready. In SR, cooling plates, manifold, fuse boxes have been installed in 1 sector. HV cables, connector also installed. Will put on the rest (LV, signal …) in a day or 2 then take them down and bring over to 175. 
· Type 3 HV cable found 65 cm from connector to Fusebox sufficient for longest route but not with much slack. An alternative route will give ~ 5cm slack. In conclusion: 70cm of present minimum HV cable length for type 3 is ok. Need to be careful about cable stripping loss when putting on connector.
· Fuse box bracket on type 3 seems too far away from HV kapton. May cause too much stress on HV kapton. This distance was due to an old purging gas manifold design. With the new design the Fusebox need not be so far away. Solution is to lengthen the fuse box bracket legs to shorten this distance. John is talking with Curt to make changes. Fuse box bracket production will wait for the change. (pre-series is done and in the test at cern)
· Craig has received the convoluted peek tube at IU and tested a gluing scheme for purging gas inlet and the joint to supply line. Result looks good. This connection should be tested for no more than a few atm. Purging gas inlet pressure is only ~< 2" water pressure.  

· Manifold Drawings: The drawing package is complete. Curt and Rafael are talking to each other checking over some interfaces at PPB1. Should be just a few days away from finishing. A formal review will be called when this checking is done. 
· After cooling manifold Curt still has active gas manifold and purging gas drawings to finish. This is estimated to be ~ 1 month of work. Separate reviews will be called when drawings are ready. John and Andrea are overseeing this work.

· There's still plan for Curt to come to CERN. It's in the contract. 
· The issue of welding or brazing the spring clip has been settled after meeting with brazing experts. The brazing method looks good and should have no problem.   

· Module status: 6 modules arrived today. 5 type 3 and 1 type 2. 3 more are coming this Friday including the last type 2. We will have 12 modules in SR for prep work by the end of this week. The next batch will be on ~ Nov. 17.

· The type 3s will be enough to complete the bottom half of the barrel. Once they are in, there is possibility of put on the lower half of the outer cylinder. There are still works to be done on the outer cylinder. Meanwhile, we need to look at the procedures and tooling for installing and removing the outer cylinder making sure that we can install it and remove it without introducing distortion. 

· Other items:

· 2 wires (#113 and #147 on P1.03 or P1.04(?)) on one side were found connected to each other when putting on electronics. This remains a mystery but we will leave the wires in since they are usable.

· 1 wire (P1.05 #25 back side) was found shorted to ground when installing electronics. Will investigate further.  

· P2.06 and P2.08 are drawing some current. Will keep watch.
· We still have 3000 protection boards to receive from SEI. With current 3% failure rate this is just enough for completing barrel but not enough for spare. We need ~ 500 for spare. This is probably going to come from parts in Lund.  

